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If calling ask for: Barbara Lee 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 20 March 2020 

 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Update 
 
Lesmahagow High School will be open from 8.40 am – 3.35 pm on Monday, 23rd and Tuesday, 24th 
March 2020 for children of Category 1 key workers (see below).  Staff will continue to prepare work 
for students who are working at home and those who are completing SQA work. 
 
Category 1 key workers: 
 

 health and care workers supporting COVID and associated staff; 

 health and care workers supporting life threatening emergency work; 

 critical primary and community care work; 

 energy suppliers; and 

 staff providing childcare for category 1 workers. 
 
Young people who are entitled to a free school meal will be able to collect a packed lunch from 1 – 
1.30 pm.   
 
We will provide further information next week.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Barbara Lee 
Acting Head Teacher 


